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Our Ref: MTL/PUBNOT/determination 
Date:13th December 2017 
 
To: School Organisation Unit 
      Chair of Governors, Lindsworth School 

Head Teacher – Ms Kay Reid, Lindsworth School 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Proposal of Birmingham City Council – Alter the Lower Age Limit and Increase the 
Number of Pupil Places at Lindsworth School 
 
I am writing to advise you that the above proposal was approved jointly by Cabinet 
Member for Children Families and Schools and the Corporate Director for Children 
and Young People on 4th December 2017. 
The Local Authority, in exercise of the powers conferred on it, has determined to 
implement the proposal as detailed. 
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on the 
number below. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mary T Lowe 
School Organisation Team 
Education and Infrastructure 
0121 303 2463 
mary_lowe@birmingham.gov.uk 
 
 


